
USPV is a collaborative effort between the VHA Office of Mental 
Health and Suicide Prevention and the Rocky Mountain Mental 

Illness Research, Education and Clinical Center (MIRECC)

Uniting for Suicide Postvention (USPV) offers resources, guidance, and support to 
those affected by suicide loss. 

Suicide postvention is an organized response that occurs after a suicide loss, designed 
to support those exposed and impacted by the suicide.

USPV offers healing and hope to anyone who has lost someone to suicide, regardless 
of the relationship to that person. USPV resources address the complex thoughts and 
emotions that make healing after a suicide loss uniquely challenging. Offering a safe 
space to explore painful and challenging emotions, USPV aims to facilitate healing over 
time. The hub of USPV is a website, which features multi-media resources designed to 
promote open dialogue about suicide loss. 

The site is structured to meet the needs of three groups of suicide loss survivors:

USPV multi-media resources include:

Cinematic films and interviews with suicide loss survivors

Podcasts featuring suicide postvention experts

Infographics about suicide loss and ways to help 

Visit USPV: https://www.mirecc.va.gov/visn19/postvention/

For USPV questions, please contact: SRMConsult@va.gov
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